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New York Underwriting Bulletin 

From:  Michael Kelly, New York State Counsel 

Dated:  March 6, 2012 

Bulletin No: NY12-01 

Name:  Mutual Indemnity Agreement 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Agents are advised that as of this time WFG National Title Insurance Company is not a signatory 

of the New York Mutual Indemnity Agreement.  Therefore, all matters pertaining to clearance 

of title objections where a prior underwriter has liability under an existing policy must be 

obtained by an appropriate letter of indemnity.  Said letter is to be addressed to: 

 

WFG National Title Insurance Company 

106 Woodcleft Ave 

Freeport, NY 11520 

Att: Michael Kelly, Esq. 

 

 Contact me if you have any questions as to the above. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

106 Woodcleft Ave., 2
nd

 Floor Freeport, NY 11520 P: (516) 521-1400 F: (866) 451-2006 


